MGA Meeting Minutes February 8", 2022

Mark Hauser

Tim Brant

Trevor Thomas
Shannon Macdonald
Chris Dorsett
Steve Loftis

Bill Jolly

George Snyder
Hank Spires
Horace Bondurant
Doug Cooke
Taylor Coalson
Eddie Corder
Nash Reiling

Zack Brown

Dan Spainhour
Stan Marion

- Minutes from January 11" meeting approved
- Horace presented financial report — Approved (Fountain has been paid for)

- Discussed previously approved handicap system when golfer does not enter his score. It was decided
and approved that he would receive a score if 72. Stan Marion brought up that USGA has changed how
they recommend clubs handle this. Stan made a motion — Steve Loftis seconded — That we approve new
USGA rules. The new rule will be posted & distributed.

- Fall Invitational Tournament to be added to tournament schedule. Open to members & nonmembers -
2-man best ball — pre flighted by handicap

New Business

- Zack Brown suggested painting golf cups. Trevor to check on hole painting stencil products &
cost of paint. Trevor will report back at next MGA meeting. Further discussion doing this only for
tournaments

- Steve Loftis suggested that some type of steps be built to get from cart path down toward
greens on #13. Shannon to check on type of steps & price. She will report back at next meeting

- Eddie Corder asks about the possible stone on damaged cart path between #6 green & #7 tee

- Trees behind # 5 green were discussed regarding frost & snow laying on green. Could they be
cup down or trimmed. Shannon to check



- Shannon brought up that the NC DOT has contacted her about putting a drain under Greenhill
Road beginning sometime in late spring. This work is expected to take 60 to 90 days and heavy
equipment will be stationed right of the #18 tee. Shannon to meet with representatives of DOT
this week. She will have more information by next meeting.

- Pilot Mountain is closing their course in late spring for around 4 months. Tim has talked with
them about reciprocal agreements to play at CCCC during that time. Stan Marion brought up
possibility of offering temporary memberships for Pilot members during that time. Some
discussion & no decision was made. Shannon stated that she does not like temporary
memberships.

Next meeting Tuesday, March 8" 6:00pm




